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Papillary Carcinoma Coding Q-Tip 
  

A new CCR Q-Tip on Coding Guidelines for Papillary Carcinoma has been posted to the 
CCR website. We hope you find this coding guideline helpful.  
  
The above documentation is located on our website www.ccrcal.org Registrar 
Resources, Registrar Education and Training, Education.  
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